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European Regulation (EC) No 1272/2008 on 
Classification, Labelling and Packaging of 

Substances and Mixtures (CLP Regulation) 
 

The new CLP Regulation creates a Classification and Labelling Inventory. The 
Inventory is populated using classifications determined by the chemicals industry.  
 
Much of the information will be submitted as part of the suppliers’ REACH registration 
for those substances that are placed on the market. 
 
The CLP Regulation ensures that the hazards presented by chemicals are clearly 
communicated to users and consumers in the European Union through classification 
and labelling of chemicals. 
 
Before placing chemicals on the market, the chemicals  industry have to establish the 
potential risks to human health and the environment of such substances and mixtures, 
classifying them in line with the identified hazards. The hazardous chemicals also have 
to be labelled according to a standardised system so that users and consumers know 
about their effects before they handle them. 
 
The hazards associated with chemicals are communicated through labels and safety 
data sheets.  
 
The Regulation replaces over time two previous pieces of legislation, the Dangerous 
Substances Directive and the Dangerous Preparations Directive. There is a transition 
period until 2015. 
 
There are no actions required by Glenair to label our products or to provide safety data 
sheets in accordance with CLP 
 
This statement is periodically reviewed to ensure that it remains as accurate as it can 
be. 
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